Memory Café Update 4

As of 13/11/2017

We had our first Memory Café session at which we had 18 clients plus 10 Rotarians. Folks were pleased with the ambiance of the Old Barn and with the programme, which included brain-straining Lotto and singing songs of the 50's ably accompanied by Lesley (call me Winifred Pickles) Izod, which dates us! I think that a good time was had by all.

A really big thankyou is due to all our supporters who included; Annette Guttridge, Bryony Plock, Tony Briar, Lesley Izod, Clarice Wahlich, Kash Sharma, Brian Whittaker, Di Charles, the ebullient Iris Newling, Richard de Horsey (from S. Cambs. Memory Café), Jan Cooper (President, S. Cambs.)

Without you all it could not have taken place.

However, a dreaded tick-list will be doing the rounds in December for next year's volunteers!

We have had offers of help for 11 December onwards from:

Julia Bell 15 January 2018 and 12 February 2018

Janet Nevitt Unspecified but has previous experience

Christine and David Richmond 11 December 2017

Annette Guttridge 11 December 2017

Lesley Izod 11 December 2017

Clarice Wahlich 11 December 2017, 15 January 2018

David Smyth 11 December 2017 and 12 February 2018

Jim Webb 11 December 2017

Peter Homent (doing Santa) 11 December 2017

Neil Heyward (doing Christmas Carol reading) 11 December 2017

Karin Weston 15 January, 12 February and 12 March 2018

Potential Contributors

Janet Oxley, Curator of Royston Museum is keen to provide museum support. (Memory Boxes I think).

The Royston Library also have a memory box.

We will be approaching Mandy Jinkerson for support from Tesco now that we have got our first session under our belt.

Any suggestions for contributors will be gratefully received, especially by Clarice.

David